
                      PURSTON INFANT SCHOOL 
                        Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

                     Tel:  01977 704344 

                      www.purstoninfants.co.uk 
 

 

 

Monday 22nd July  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Tuesday 23rd July, we will be having a non-uniform day, there will be no charge for this. School will close at the  

earlier time of 2.30pm. 

  

School re-opens on Monday 2nd September. 

 

Thank you  

 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by 

the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.   

                           Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 
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